Snug Primary School Book Swap



During Tuesday lunch times SRC Members will be running a book swap. Students can bring a book from home to swap with one from our collection to take home and enjoy. We are seeking donations of second hand books to add to our collection. Books being donated can be left in the donation box on the table at the front office.

Terms and Conditions of Swap:

- Book must be suitable for primary school readers.
- No damaged books will be accepted.
- Swap one book for one book.
- If we end up with too many of the same titles, your book may not be accepted.
- Books will be checked by the SRC Members. Supervised by Dearne.
- Book swapping Tuesdays Lunch time 12:50- 1:10pm.
- Where: Out the front of the school office.